MEMORANDUM

St. Petersburg Fire & Rescue
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TO:

All Personnel
FROM:  
James D. Large, Fire Chief
DATE:
  
April 3, 2009
SUBJECT:
Tierra Verde

I would like to share with you disappointing, yet not surprising news. As anticipated through various sources and reports, the County has notified us in writing of their decision to place the Tierra Verde Fire Contract out for bid. We will be meeting with the Mayor and staff to discuss this issue next week. It is my intention to submit a bid to provide the service. However, this is generated by a desire to remove us in response to our annexation effort. We were advised this was expressed in a letter from the Tierra Verde Homeowner’s Association to the County. It is unfortunate that this is the case after years of quality service delivery. We will keep you informed as we move through the process. This issue has significant implications for this organization.
I apologize for not sending out any current events for some time. We have been working hard on the EMS issue and our own budget concerns. I will try to catch everyone up next week. 

I would also like to thank all of you for your hard work on the Grand Prix. A lot has been done with the weekend still ahead. 

Thank you and be safe!

St. Petersburg Fire & Rescue is committed to serve all citizens of our community by promoting, protecting, and improving their health, safety, and quality of life through exceptional emergency service and education.

